

'Quality of life for adults with intellectual disabilities'

7 March 2022

Labdoo

For attention of: Frank Wardenberg

Dear Frank

Thank you for your donation!





On behalf of everyone here at Camphill Farm Community Hermanus ("Camphill"), thank you for your very generous donation recently of three Labdoo laptops to Camphill. Cornelia (pictured above) was extremely eager to get started and couldn't contain her excitement!

These laptops will aid our residents with their fine motor coordination and, in certain situations, they will also assist in overcoming daily struggles of concentrating by focusing on completing PC exercises such as typing and word search. Internet searches related to their work and interests will also help develop diverse skills in their particular workshops. Your donation will assist us greatly!

We truly appreciate your support and interest in our Community and thank you for helping us to continue to provide the love, care and support our residents need.

Please come and visit us again when you and Charmaine are back in Hermanus.

Regards

Sam Hodson

Executive Manager

Michelle van Zyl

Fundraiser